NOTICE OF DESIGNATION
WORCESTER CITY COUNCIL

Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation
Areas) Act 1990

Designation of the Riverside
Conservation Area

Notice is hereby given that on the 7th May 2020,
Worcester City Council under powers conferred
to them by Section 69 of the Planning (Listed
Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990,
revised the Riverside Conservation Area.

The revised Riverside Conservation Area now
includes the following properties and their
curtilage: Northwick House, Old Northwick
Lane; Nimrod House and 2-16 (even) Park View
Terrace; Chacewater House and |10 Chacewater
Avenue; and 95 Park Avenue.

The Riverside Conservation Area now excludes
the following properties and their curtilage: Nos.
15-23 Tower Road, Barbourne; the industrial units
A, B, 10 and Midwest Landscaping Ltd Weir Lane;
and properties at Dace Road, Tench Close, Rudd
Close, Chubb Close, Carp Close and Pike Close.

Phabigpadonitr.

Philippa Smith

Deputy Director, Economic Development and
Planning

Worcester City Council
Ist June 2020

The revised designation map(s) may be viewed
via the conservation pages of the Worcester City
Council website at
www.worcester.gov.uk/conservation.




